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Presentation By Vanita Saini, Project Manager With Florida Department Of Transportation-

District 4, To Update The City Commission On Efforts To Improve Interstate 95 Express

Lanes Within The Limits Of The City Of Hollywood.

Staff Recommends: Presentation of Item.

Explanation:

Vanita Saini, Project Manager with Florida Department of Transportation-District 4, to update
the City Commission on efforts to improve Interstate 95 Express Lanes within the limits of the
City of Hollywood. An interim solution coupled with the advancement of a planned Phase 3C
to begin in calendar year 2018, will help improve traffic conditions along Interstate 95.

Recommended for inclusion on the agenda by:
Dr. Wazir Ishmael, City Manager
Gus Zambrano, Assistant City Manager
Shiv Newaldass, Chief Development Officer
Thomas Barnett, Director, Department of Development Services
Luis A. Lopez, City Engineer
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